AECL gets $1B in federal funding ....
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N n T ES

Volunteers continue work on new east end marsh trail

No, the Scottish nghland Games were not being played out on Banting Drive Sunday, though Stuart Craig was doing his best impression of a caber
toss. He was one of several Four Seasons Conservancy volunteers hard at work on the new nature trail at Betty's Marsh. Photo: Vance Gutzman
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